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1. SUCCESSFUL 2024 IEC ENTRANCE EXAMINATION CANDIDATES ARE TO 

NOTE THAT THE ORIGINAL POLICE REPORT OBTAINED FROM THE 

GHANA POLICE SERVICE IS TO BE SUBMITTED AT THE GHANA SCHOOL 

OF LAW.  

 

2. THE POLICE REPORT MUST NOT BE OPENED AND UPLOADED ON THE 

ADMISSIONS PORTAL. 
 

 
 

3. NOTE THAT THE HARD COPIES OF THE RELEVANT DOCUMENTS WILL BE 

SUBMITTED TO THE SCHOOL FROM A DATE TO BE COMMUNICATED IN 

DUE COURSE. 

 

 

 

SGD 

REGISTRAR 

GHANA SCHOOL OF LAW 
 13TH OCTOBER 2024 
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